
 

 
 
 
 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
July 8, 2016 
 
Justin Kuntz 
Tim & Justin Kuntz Trucking, LLC 
53596  CR ZZ 
Yuma, CO  80759 
 
Re: Financial Warranty Increase; Fryrear Gravel Pit; Permit No. M-1998-071; SI-01 
 
Dear Mr. Kuntz: 
 
On July 8, 2016 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety increased the current Financial Warranty for this 
permit to $48,900.00, in accordance with Rule 4.2.1 of the Rules and Regulations.  This is an increase of $1,900.00. 
 
The Division ordered amendment of the current Financial Warranty, or submittal of a new Financial Warranty reflecting 
the increase, within 60 days from the date of this letter. In accordance with Rule 4.2.1(2), the Operator is required to 
submit this additional amount on or before September 6, 2016.   
 
For questions regarding financial warranties, please contact Barbara Coria, the Division’s Financial Assurance 
Specialist, at (303) 866-3567 x 8148. There are various financial warranty application forms on our website at 
mining.state.co.us. 
 
For all other questions, please contact me at 303-866-3567 x8132. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
 
Cc: Wally Erickson; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 

Barbara Coria; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
Randy Schafer; 40586 CR 21 Haxtun CO 80731 
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